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Draft Traffic Noise Reports Available for Public  

Review with Virtual Meeting to Follow 

 
Washington and Benton Counties (12-18) – The Arkansas Department of Transportation 
(ARDOT) has completed draft traffic noise reports for a series of main lane widening and 
interchange improvement projects along Interstate 49 in Washington and Benton Counties. 

 
The noise study identified a total of 18 noise analysis areas, and will be used to determine the 
potential for future noise barrier construction at select locations.  The study was delivered as two 
reports, one for Washington County and one for Benton County. 
 
The Department is making the draft traffic noise reports available for review in preparation 
for a virtual noise meeting that will occur in January 2021.  The traffic noise study reports can 
be viewed at the links below.  

 
Link to Noise Study Reports: (click here)  

 
 

 
The Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) complies with all civil rights provisions of federal statutes and related authorities that prohibit 
discrimination in programs and activities receiving federal financial assistance. Therefore, the Department does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, 
color, age, national origin, religion (not applicable as a protected group under the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration Title VI Program), disability, 
Limited English Proficiency (LEP), or low-income status in the admission, access to and treatment in the Department's programs and activities, as well as the 
Department's hiring or employment practices. Complaints of alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding the Department's nondiscrimination policies 
may be directed to Joanna P. McFadden EEO/DBE Officer (ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator), P. 0. Box 2261, Little Rock, AR 72203, (501) 569-2298, (Voice/TTY 
711), or the following email address: joanna.mcfadden@ardot.gov 

 
Free language assistance for Limited English Proficient individuals is available upon request. 
This notice is available from the ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator in large print, on audiotape and in Braille. 
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